Auditor's Report on the SUEPO-TH Accounts 2022

(Audit period: 1st January 2022 to 31st December 2022 inclusive)
The financial administration was examined by the auditors from June to October 2023.

In the opinion of the auditors, the financial statements provided by SUEPO-TH are a fair
representation of the financial affairs of SUEPO-TH for the calendar year 2022.

A summary of additional observations can be found in the list below.

Rijswijk, 25 October 2023

Damien Lefol Dominic Afriat

e The audit committee have only seen a draft version of the Treasurer's Report for
2022 at this time

e SUEPO-TH contributes financially to SUEPO-Central activities. At the date of
writing, the audited accounts of SUEPO-Central were not available to the auditing
team of SUEPO-TH for this or any of the previous years



